Red Rose Primary School



8th September 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

Headteacher

Thank you for requesting a place at breakfast club. I can confirm that we can offer your child a place on the day(s) you requested. Breakfast club will start again on Monday 14th September. Please find below information on how this will operate:

- All children are to arrive between 8:00 8:10. via the York Terrace gate and make their way to the quad gate. You should then make your way to the hall doors.
- Parents may bring children to the hall door but can not enter the building.
- Bubbles will have an allocated table, where the children must sit.
- Should you arrive before 8am it is parental responsibility to ensure social distancing and prevent their child from mixing with children from another bubble.
- Staff will then offer children a choice of toast, brioche, frubes and apples. There will be no cereal to minimise cross contamination children may wish to have cereal at home before arriving.
- Children will need to bring their water bottle or an additional drink of fruit juice (in a disposable individual carton or reusable bottle from home)
- Food will be served on paper plates and then disposed of.
- At 8:35 children are taken to their classroom and handed over to a member of staff.
- Children can then access reading, Lexia, Mathletics etc.
- Breakfast club charges will be added to your Parentpay account at the end of each week. You will be
 able to view this from the end of next week. If you had any credit from before lockdown, your account
 will be adjusted accordingly. This will also be added to your account.
- Current cost remains at £2 per session but we anticipate having to increase this to £2.50 after half term to cover additional costs. I will confirm this nearer the time.

Many thanks			
Mrs A Brinton			